
 

NOTICE: Termination from Network - Loloma 
House 
 

April 12, 2023 

Dear provider, 

BCBSAZ Health Choice and BCBSAZ Health Choice Pathway will end their contracts with Loloma 

House Behavioral Health Residential Facility effective May 17, 2023. 

 

We are communicating this information to you so you can be prepared to aid your patients in 

transitioning care. 

 

To find an in-network provider, search our provider directory by visiting us online at:  

 

Health Choice Arizona: Provider Search (healthchoiceaz.com) 

Health Choice Pathway: Provider Search (healthchoiceaz.com) 

 

Please reach out to your Provider Performance Representative with any questions.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
View this notice, embedded links and content specific to education-related material by visiting us online at 

www.HealthChoiceAZ.com under our ‘For Providers’ section. 

https://providerdirectory.healthchoiceaz.com/Provider/ShowProviders/en/hca
https://providerdirectory.healthchoiceaz.com/Provider/ShowProviders/en/hcp
http://www.healthchoiceaz.com/

